
PARENT INSTRUCTIONS FOR LIMITED SCHOOL CHOICE APPLICATION -KINDERGARTEN 
 
1. If you would like your child to attend a Kindergarten Academy other than the school assigned, a CHOICE application 

form must be completed for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 

2. There will be no transportation provided for the Kindergarten Choice Program. 
  

3. You must live within Perry Township school boundaries.  
 
4. Applications will only be accepted for students who are fully registered at the assigned Kindergarten Academy.  Up to 

20 spots will be made available at each Kindergarten Academy. 
 

5. The deadline for receipt of ALL CHOICE APPLICATIONS IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2021. Receipt address is: Perry 
Township Education Center, 6548 Orinoco Avenue, Indianapolis, IN  46227. You may also drop off the application at 
your school.   Late applications will not be accepted. 

 
6. The Assistant Superintendent will finalize the approval process and provide written notification to all applicants 

starting Monday, MARCH 29, 2021.  
 
7. All students approved for CHOICE will automatically be placed at the CHOICE school based on the application 

information. It is the parent’s responsibility to notify us if there has been a change to the information since the 
application was submitted, or if the parent no longer prefers CHOICE placement.  

 
8. Once approved for the school CHOICE program, the student is expected to remain at the CHOICE school for the 

entire school year. 
 


